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We just concluded our 3rd week here in Scotland. After returning from London late Monday night, the 

next day we were back at it witnessing at the University of Glasgow inviting students to another tribe talk 

we held on Friday. 

 

On Wednesday we had a surprise visit from the National Leader of Family Federation United Kingdom, 

Matthew Huish. He gave us testimonies about his own journey in terms of his life of faith and being a 

leader with the desire to help and guide us on our witnessing campaign, we learned so much from him and 

appreciated his visit! We were left inspired as we went back into witnessing. Wednesday and Thursday 

we were back out there working on our witnessing campaign meeting many new students and enjoyed 

hearing different insights from many people. 

 

 
 



 

 

Finally on Friday we held our 2nd ever tribe talk. We had a great number of guests turn out and we were 

able to have a nice discussion among groups talking about "what is most valuable in my life?" The guests 

had a great time and enjoyed the discussion. 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

Thank you for reading, have a blessed week and... SEE YOU NEXT WEEK!! 


